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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 10:03 AM
To: 'z.adefris@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 

20190021

Good Morning, Mr. Adefris. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: z.adefris@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:z.adefris@everyactioncustom.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 9:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
The only way South Florida will be able to transition to the inevitable renewable energy future is if we have energy 
efficient homes. Don't let the utilities get away with goals at zero or close to zero. Energy efficiency lowers bills and 
saves our precious environmental resources. I am a Miami Beach resident and would like to stay in my city, however I 
am at risk of becoming a climate refugee within my lifetime. Please, let's do our part as Floridians to ensuring that our 
state is thriving for centuries to come.  
 
Sincerely, 
Zelalem Adefris 
Miami Beach, FL 33139 




